
96% told us 
our networks helped 
them share knowledge 
and good practice with 
others.  

Our staff experience 
bulletin reached over

 1,169 
practitioners 
working across staff 
experience, health 
and wellbeing and and wellbeing and 
staff engagement. 

90% told us our guidance and 
support has helped them make changes to 
improve organisational effectiveness. 

 Published March 2024    © NHS Employers    nhsemployers.org

The suicide 
prevention and 
postvention 
guidance guidance has been 
helpful to understand 
the content in a clear 
way and see how 
other trusts have 
shone a light on this 
delicate subject.

We have held 9 webinars, on cost of living, 
flexible working, freedom to speak up, health, 
safety and wellbeing and staff engagement.  

We have represented 
employers on the Pay 
Review Body, Health 
Select Committee for 
Freedom To Speak Up, 
Violence Reduction, 
Workforce issues, and Workforce issues, and 
NHS Staff Survey to 
name a few.

570 
practitioners 
registered to attend 
our webinar on 
MSK health in the 
workplace.

84% agreed the 
webinar will help 
them improve their 
approach to MSK in 
the workplace. 1000 practitioners 

registered to attend our annual staff 
experience conference. Expert thought 
leaders including Dr Navina Evans CBE, 
John Walsh, Kate Jarman and Dr Jacqui 
Dyer MBE joined us.

Honestly it was one of 
the best most 
thought-provoking 
conferences I have 
been to for a long time.

94% said our guidance and 
support helped them stay up to date 
with the latest thinking, requirements 
and developments. 

I just wanted to say a big 
thank you, these health and 
wellbeing network 
conversations are invaluable 
and having the information 
sent to us is so helpful.


